
Hi! 
 
New Book Release:  Ready for more fun, magic, and laughs?  The second book of Webb’s 
Wondrous Tales is now available.  Titled Webb’s Wondrous Tales Book 2, the book continues 
the timeless series.  Join a host of new characters as they lead you on fascinating, adventurous, 
and magical journeys full of humor and excitement.  Webb’s Wondrous Tales Book 2 provides 
reading enjoyment for the whole family.  (Paperback, 6 in X 9 in, black and white illustrations, 156 
pages, ISBN: 978-0-9779576-3-7, $14.95)  You can learn more about the book at our website 
www.pilinutpress.com.  It is available through on-line sources and bookstores as a special order 
item.  Want to get it right away?  Here’s a link to the book’s listing on Amazon.com.  By the way, 
Amazon.com lists a category called “New and Used” on its book listings.  These are links to other 
online booksellers.  Some of these booksellers may offer books at a discounted price.  All 
booksellers get their new books directly from our printer.  Currently there are no “Used” books 
available.  
 
Mark your calendars!!  July 28th, 2007 from noon to 4pm, we will be signing copies of our latest 
book at Barnes and Noble, Fair Lakes Promenade, 12193 Fair Lakes Promenade Drive, Fairfax, 
VA 22033.  We’ll also bring our earlier books just in case you need some more copies. 
 
News: We have started work on our next release which will be an 8.5in X 11in fully illustrated 
color version of Can You Keep A Secret?  Beverly Tuck, who illustrated Little Bianca, is busy 
painting Little Ricky as you read this!  It will be set in … (Shhhh – don’t tell! It’s a secret!)  The 
book will be released this fall. 
 
Appearance Scheduling:  We are staying busy with book signings and speaking engagements.  
If you would like to schedule a presentation for your group, please contact us at 
mainoffice@pilinutpress.com.  You can see a description of the presentations we have ready at 
our website in our Appearances section.  At any presentation, we will have books available for 
purchase by cash or check and we will also sign your books.  Pre-ordering books helps us meet 
customer needs.   
 
Educators:  Now is the time to schedule autumn Author Visits for your school.  We work as a 
team so you get both an author and an illustrator.  Author visits help inspire young readers, 
writers, and illustrators.  We provide a variety of presentations which you can choose between to 
best suit your school population.  Visit our website for full information including ideas on funding 
the visit.  Make us part of your school’s celebration of National Children’s Book Week, November 
12-18, 2007. (NOTE:  Program no longer available as of 2012.) 
 
Nominate our books:  Help kids get school credit for reading our books.  The Accelerated 
Reader Program which is used by over 70,000 schools nationwide. 
 
The Accelerated Reader program is a daily progress monitoring software assessment used by 
primary and secondary schools for monitoring the practice of reading.  The way books get 
included in the program is through nominations by parents, teachers, other education 
professionals, award lists, and librarians.  The more nominations they receive for a particular 
book, the more likely the book is to be considered for the program. 
 
You can help by nominating any or all of our books at this website: 
http://www.renlearn.com/ar/serviceandsupport/titlesuggestions.asp.  Our books can be used for 
either the Reading Practice Quiz or the Accelerated Vocabulary Quiz.  The information you need 
to nominate our books is below the signature block of this missive. 
 
Thanks so much for your continued interest in Pilinut Press books.  Feel free to share this e-mail 
with your friends and family! 
 
Happy Reading! 



 
Mack H. Webb, Jr. 
Celia Webb 
Pilinut Press, Inc. 
 
Check out our books at www.pilinutpress.com 
New Releases:  Webb's Wondrous Tales Book 1 and Book 2, Little Bianca, Danny and the 
Detention Demons 
If you no longer wish to receive our updates, please send an e-mail to 
mainoffice@pilinutpress.com with “Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 
 


